
Invitation to a special campaign reception!

Guardian Angels is delighted to announce that our parish has decided to join the HEART OF A 
SHEPHERD campaign for the Diocese of Cleveland. This is an extraordinary effort to raise 
funds for our own local parish, as well as better meet and serve the needs of the St. Mary and 
Borromeo seminaries, current seminarians, and our newly-ordained and retired clergy. A $30 
million campaign will support our mission to create an environment that fosters spiritual, 
social, academic growth and accompaniment. Our own parish will benefit was well. Half of 
every dollar raised toward this effort will go toward installing a new, air-purifying HVAC 
system and build a strong savings for our parish’s future. 

Over the next couple of months, you will be hearing more about the HEART OF A SHEPHERD
campaign and how you may join us in supporting this historic initiative. 

Please join us on 

Saturday, November 7 at 6:00PM – 7:00PM (After 5PM Mass) 

-or-

Thursday, November 13 at 6:30PM – 7:30PM 

We are hosting a special, socially-distant campaign reception to offer you the opportunity to 
learn more about the HEART OF A SHEPHERD campaign, why this is an important endeavor for 
our parish, and how you can make an incredible impact on the lives and future of our beloved 
clergy in the Church of Northeast Ohio.

Please RSVP to the parish office at 
(330) 666-1373 or office@copleyangels.org

We look forward to seeing you there! Light refreshments will be served, and we will have some 
special guests to speak more about the campaign plans and vision for the future.
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